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Parent Survey – Feedback Response 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to each of you who took the time to 
complete our parent survey. Your thoughtful feedback is truly invaluable in helping us better understand your 
perspectives, needs, and expectations for our school. 

The responses we received will play a significant role in guiding our efforts to improve and grow, ensuring that we 
continue to provide the best possible environment for our children. We deeply value the partnership we share with 
our families, and it is through this collaboration that we are able to strengthen our sense of community and work 
toward common goals. 

Please know that we are carefully reviewing all of the feedback and will be using it to inform our ongoing efforts in 
both academic and extracurricular areas. Your voices matter, and we are committed to making continuous 
improvements that will benefit our entire school community. In the meantime, I wanted to share with you some of 
the results from the survey. 

• 95% of parents who took the survey said their child enjoys OPAL Playtimes 

• 98% of you agreed that the school has high expectations on attendance 

• 95% of parents told us that we do have a highly inspirational and ambitious curriculum 

• 93% of you felt we expect good standards of behaviour 

These figures truly reflect the strong and wonderful partnership we share. It’s clear that you place a great deal of 
trust and faith in what we do and how we do it. This confidence is something we do not take lightly, and we are 
committed to continually building upon it to ensure our school remains a place of excellence for all our children. 

Within the survey, parents had the opportunity to write comments about the school. The responses we received 

filled us with tremendous pride and affirmed so much of what we work hard to create here at Monkton. Many of 

your comments highlighted the very essence of our school community. For example, you spoke of “The family feel,” 

of how “Every child matters,” and the appreciation you have for our teachers, calling them “out of this world,” 

“kind,” and “nurturing.” It’s incredibly uplifting to hear that you feel our teachers know every child, and that our 

efforts to continually improve are recognised. 

We are also pleased to hear that you value the broad curriculum we offer and the school trips and events that help 
enrich our students’ experiences. These comments truly capture the heart of our inclusive and family-oriented 
ethos, and it’s through this shared vision that we continue to grow stronger as a community. 

In addition to these positive comments, your feedback also highlighted areas where we can enhance our school 
experience. Some of you suggested we improve earlier communication, and others mentioned expanding the use of 
the school library. We deeply appreciate these insights and are already discussing how we can address them in order 
to better serve our community.  

 



 

 

Just to reiterate, your feedback is incredibly valuable, and we always welcome your thoughts and suggestions as we 
continue to grow and improve. We strongly encourage open communication between teachers and parents, as it is 
essential for fostering a supportive and honest partnership that benefits our students. 

Above all, we are committed to ensuring that every child at Monkton feels safe, happy, and supported. Together, we 
can create the best possible environment for them to thrive. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We look forward to continuing this journey with you. 

Kind regards 

Mr C.Marston 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

  


